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Oracle Consultant, entrepreneur, 
and the creator of Signed.Trade. 
Ashton is the driving force 
behind Signed’s innovative 
contributions to the music 
industry and is solely 
responsible for the inception and 
growth over the last two years.

Ashton Levy-park

Founder

Victor is a skilled full-stack 
developer with a passion for 
technology and a knack for 
problem-solving. He has a strong 
background in front-end and 
back-end development, and thrives 
on creating elegant and efficient 
solutions for a wide range of 
enterprising clients.

Victor Omolayo

Head of software development

Jesse is a visionary blockchain 
developer and the brilliant mind 
behind Sidekick.finance, as well 
as the architect of Signed’s 
infrastructure. With a deep 
understanding of decentralized 
technologies, Jesse has 
dedicated his career to 
revolutionizing the world of 
finance through blockchain 
innovation.

Jesse Jones

Blockchain Development

THe Signed Team


